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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 February 2020 1:26 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Blues v Crusaders, Phoenix v Melbourne City and Food Trucks tonight!

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Blues v Crusaders and Phoenix v Victory 

Another big weekend rolls around at New Zealand's national stadium with the Blues 
taking on the Crusaders on Friday night, followed by the Phoenix taking on the 
Melbourne Victory on Saturday. The Phoenix face a challenge to remain in the top 
four as they are even on points with Adelaide United. 

We have 100 tickets up for grabs for each game and each household is entitled to 
two tickets for one of the games, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The Hood). 

Food trucks – tonight! 

Don’t forget to join us this evening for our first food truck event of 2020, themed 
‘summer fun’. A range of delectable food offerings will be available between 
4.30pm-7.30pm, as well as an Auckland Transport bike training session, 
Hungerball and other family-friendly activities. You’ll also have the chance to share 
any ideas and thoughts about Eden Park in our inaugural ‘Five minutes with the 
CEO’ initiative where you can take a seat, shoot the breeze and discuss any matter 
with Nick Sautner. 

Resident only parking 

The Resident Only Parking Scheme will be in operation from 5.00pm-10.30pm both 
this Friday and Saturday evenings. Parking in this area will be permitted for 
vehicles displaying a valid Eden Park Parking Permit or Temporary Parking Permit. 
More information can be found here and here. 
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Join us for free bowls at your local! 
 
Local club Rocky Nook Bowls is opening its doors on Saturday 29 February in a 
special event for members of The Hood. From 1-5pm members can enjoy a 
complimentary game, an update from Eden Park on our upcoming resource 
consent application as well as a year’s family membership up for grabs for the 
2020/21 season! To reserve your spot please RSVP with your name and the 
amount of spots you would like to book. RSVP closes at 12pm on Friday 28 
February. 
 
Check out more here. 
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